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Bealings School 
01473 622376                                                                                  4th July 2017                                                                            

Dear Parents,

I am writing to you with some information which you may find useful to prepare your child for Year 3.

Although the move from KS1 to KS2 is sometimes considered a leap, we aim to make the transition as smooth as possible.

Your child will need to ensure they have a PE kit in school from Monday to Friday, to be taken home at weekends for washing. PE with Premier Sports will continue on Fridays with the other PE lesson at another point during the week.

All children should have a named water bottle which will go with their lunch on a shelf in the KS2 activities area. If your child forgets their drinks bottle, we can provide them with a cup but would recommend they don't make a habit of this in the interest of hygiene during the day. Lunchtime is 12-1pm.. 

Bags and coats will be hung on a peg inside the classroom each morning, PE kits can also be kept on pegs.

Each child will continue to have their own named tray where they can store their belongings. Reading books should be placed inside these trays each morning along with reading diaries. If your child wishes to bring in a pencil case, they may, but school provides all stationary they will need and this avoids children losing precious items. 

The children will continue to have French with Madame Keep.

If you wish to do any work with your child over the summer holidays to prepare them for their return to school, the learning of times tables and further opportunities to read a variety of books is always useful. 

If you have any questions regarding the above and your child’s transfer into KS2 I am holding a short meeting after school on Wednesday 12th July in the years 3 & 4 classroom.
Many thanks,

Dan
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